
	

	

Legal	Notice:	

	The	Federal	Aviation	Administration	(FAA),	Southwest	Region,	and	the	Texas	Department	of	
Transportation,	Aviation	Division,	after	careful	and	thorough	consideration	of	all	facts	and	after	
coordination	with	appropriate	local,	state,	and	Federal	agencies	approved	on	May	23,	2017,	an	
environmental	Finding	of	No	Significant	Impact	(FONSI)	and	Record	of	Decision	(ROD)	for	the	proposed	
Runway	Shift	and	Other	Improvements	at	Dallas	Executive	Airport.	The	FONSI/ROD	is	available	at	the	
Airports	Division;	150	E.	Riverside	Dr.;	South	Tower,	5th	Floor,	Austin	Texas;	78704.	Copies	of	the	
FONSI/ROD	are	also	available	at	Airport	Terminal,	Administration	Office	at	Dallas	Executive	Airport,	5303	
Challenger	Drive,	Dallas	TX	75237	and	online	at	dallasexecairport.com.	


